
Common Computer Purchasing Policy 
 

“University of North Dakota computer purchases must use the University’s 
designated supplier(s) and conform to a set of University-specified models, and must 
adhere to the general procurement and technology policies and guidelines of the 
University.  Computers must be requisitioned through the University’s procurement 
systems or the University Bookstore.  Requests for exceptions in the purchase of 
computers shall be submitted to the Purchasing Office in accordance with approved 
procedures administered by the University Chief Information Officer.  “ 
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